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All Hazard All Discipline Minutes 
December 20, 2018 11:30 am 

Gallatin County Coordination Center 
 
 

 

Agenda 
 
Present • Mike Maltaverne, LeRoy Wilson, Don Wilson, Jason Jarrett, Kerri 

Strasheim, Nancy Dodd, Keith Bast, Betty Kalakay, Hayley Tuggle, 
Megan Syner, Dustin Tetrault, Patrick Lonergan 

Minutes Approval • October 18, 2018 
Presentations •  
Action Items • Patrick provided a quick overview of the Wildland Urban Interface 

Modelling and Relative Wildfire Risk Modelling.  He also mentioned 
that he is working on setting up a meeting with the Planning 
Departments to work through how this material fits into land use 
planning.  The maps are available interactively thanks to Gallatin 
County GIS at https://www.readygallatin.com/mitigation/. 

Updates  • Patrick provided an update on the Violent Attack Committee.  There 
hasn’t been much work this fall, however he did meet with Sean 
Grabbe who will be leading a small work group to identify what 
Gallatin County’s training requirements are, the entry protocols for 
rescue task forces and our ballistic PPE standard for medical 
personnel. 

• A couple changes to the Mass Casualty Incident Plan have been 
proposed out of and exercise that Fort Ellis held.  It largely consists of 
clarifying language to ensure all ambulances get used to transport, 
that all ambulances are under the control of transportation officer 
and updating everyone’s triage equipment so it matches.  The 
wording changes to the plan have been provided to the Fire Council 
and the triage equipment is in the MCI grant budget. 

• The MCI Grant issue freezing the funding has been resolved, however 
we are still waiting to receive formal notification before incurring 
costs.  We expect to start incurring costs this winter. 

• The cache trailer project is close to wrapping up.  Most equipment is 
here and it is expected that the physical switch over will occur in the 
next few weeks.  This will result in a trailer to support emerging 
incidents and long term incidents. 

• Patrick reported that the Emergency Management program will be 
moving completely under the County beginning January 1, 2019. 

• Patrick reminded everyone that Emergency Management is identified 
at the Local Emergency Response Authority for hazardous materials 
incidents in Gallatin County.  In our Emergency Management Plan the 
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operational responsibility for this is delegated to fire departments 
and the Sheriff’s Office in unprotected areas. 

• The 2019 Homeland Security Grant Applications are expected to be 
posted on January 7th.  It is expected that applications will need to be 
run through AHAD for endorsement and prioritization at the February 
21st AHAD meeting.   

Next meeting • February 21, 2019 
 

Upcoming Activities 
 

Upcoming Training (https://www.readygallatin.com/training-opportunities) 
• ICS400, Advanced Incident Command System, 2/12-13/19, MSU 

Upcoming Exercises 
•  

 

https://www.readygallatin.com/calendars/training-opportunities

